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Paragraph #62 Session #22 (2023)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum was presented with horrific testimonies of Indigenous
children incarcerated in prisons and other holding facilities. The Permanent Forum
reminds Member States to fulfil their obligations under the Convention on the
Rights of the Child in relation to the arrest, detention, or imprisonment of a child.
No child should be in prison. In that regard, the Permanent Forum notes the
finding in 2022 of the Supreme Court of Western Australia that the extensive
solitary confinement and significant reduction in liberty of children, primarily
Aboriginal children, was unlawful. The Permanent Forum calls upon Australia to
respect the Court decision and remove its reservation to article 37 of the
Convention on the Rights of the Child. The Permanent Forum recommends that
Member States review and reform their child protection policies and systems to
prevent undue removal of Indigenous children from their families and
communities.
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